
 

 

Spa Academy - School Uniform 
From September 2023 we will continue to uphold expectations for 
school uniform, including all pupils to wear black shoes, boots or 

plain black trainers to school. Trainers should be black in colour 
(including the sole). Pupils may bring a change of shoes for 
playtimes.  All pupils in Year 6 must also wear a school tie with either 

a white shirt or polo shirt.  

PE Kit should be worn to school on 
the days that each class has PE 
lessons.  PE kit should consist of 

black or navy shorts or jogging 
bottoms and white or navy t-shirt.  
No other colours are allowed. 

Trainers or pumps should be worn.  

If you need support with uniform or PE kit, please contact our pastoral 
team at school who can support you with this.  

 

 

Pre-loved Uniform: 

We are also asking for any donations of school uniform and PE kits, 

especially Year 6 ties, to allow us to support families, through our pre-
loved uniform shop, and to allow us to have spare uniform in school if 

needed. Please send in your donations to the school office.    

We also welcome donation of waterproof clothing including hats, gloves 
and wellies for use by our gardening club! 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that school uniform is no longer stocked in 
school and should be ordered through the                     

SWI uniform website. 

Head to https://www.swischoolwear.co.uk/ register as a 
parent and browse the site, searching for                       

Spa Academy Uniform. 

https://www.swischoolwear.co.uk/

